UNIVERSITY OF LONDON KING'S

ID MOOT

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH

Professor A. A. PARKER.

TEMPLE BAR 5454.

STRAND. W.C. 2.

11th November 1958.

Dear Tate,

I have had a letter from Metford telling me that he is hoping to have Martin de Riquer lecture at Bristol probably at the beginning of the summer term. I thought you would like to know about this in case it should prove possible to have Riquer for the Anglo-Catalan Conference. If you are interested I suggest that you get in touch with Metford.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Sansus.

Professor R.B. Tate, Department of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.